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Happy Holidays Fitzgerald Community! 

Thank you for your continual support and commitment to Fitzgerald Public Schools and 
our students.  With 2020 coming to a close, we are proud of the work accomplished 
across the District and look forward to the upcoming improvements in the final bid 
package of Bond Series 1, scheduled to start construction in the spring of 2021.   

Progress continues on the Fitzgerald High 
School Weight Room Addition, with 
exterior masonry walls approaching 
completion and structural steel installation 
scheduled for early December.  We are 
excited to see the building take shape and 
look forward to sharing additional updates 
on the new educational spaces.  

Recently completed work at the Neigebaur Administration 

Building Renovation.  Pictures show new wall framing and 

façade restoration.  
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At the Neigebaur Administration Building, 
restoration of the existing east façade is 
complete and masonry work at the new 
entrance location is making steady 
progress.  Inside the building, the 
construction team is hard at work 
installing interior framing and coordinating 
mechanical and electrical work.  The 
completed Administration Building will 
house a new Board Room and 
administrative offices to help Fitzgerald 
Public Schools better support our 
students, staff, and community.  

Completion of the exterior masonry walls at the Weight 

Room Addition will allow for structural steel installation.  


